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Taking aim at the future 
By GAYLE PEREZ | gperez@chieftain.com | Posted: Friday, March 15, 2013 4:00 

am 

High school sophomore girls throughout Colorado who aspire to be future leaders are 

invited to participate in a weeklong leadership program this summer. 

The Women's Foundation of Colorado is accepting applications through March 29 for the 

2013 Girls' Leadership Council scheduled for July 21-27 at the University of Denver. 

The conference has been expanded to 20 participants this year from 10. 

Centennial High School student Darylann Aragon was among the inaugural conference 

participants. 

The event is focused on empowering women and inspiring them to be future leaders and 

philanthropists. 
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